

THANK YOU TO OUR MEMBERS!

On June 18th & 19th we held our Member Appreciation Lunches in Glentworth and Lafleche. We had a great turn out and want to extend a thank you to everyone who attended!

PATRONAGE

Patronage was paid out to our membership on Friday June 14th. We were pleased to pay a 15% patronage payment back to our members!

ATTENTION STUDENTS

Have you entered our scholarship program?

We are giving away a total of \$20,000 in scholarships to eligible High School Graduates and Existing Post Secondary Students. We will draw two winners from each branch, with each winner receiving \$5,000. No essay required! To apply, simply e-mail info@laflechecu.com with your confirmation of enrollment before August 30th.



IMPORTANT UPDATE FOR COLABRIA CREDIT CARD USERS

Collabria has a new mobile app! **CardWise**, a platform that allows you to manage your credit cards with ease. Consumers who are still using the MyCardInfo (MCI) app, are urged to transition to **CardWise** by the end of July. MyCardInfo will no longer be available for consumers users after August 19, 2024.





DOWNLOAD THE NEW APP TODAY!

STAFF SERVICE AWARDS



Marcia Clermont

Member Service Representative

Marcia started with the Credit Union in June 2007, working different full time and part time equivalents over the last 17 years. This has now brought her to 10 years of recognized CU service.



Christine Cronan

Member Service Representative

Christine started with the Credit Union in May 2013 as a casual MSR. In December of 2013 she moved to a full time position where she has stayed ever since.

BOARD SERVICE AWARDS



Dawn Mitchell

Board Member

Dawn will be continuing to serve on our board for another term, we thank her for the continuous commitment to Lafleche Credit Union.



Bren Keenan

Board Vice President

Bren will be continuing to serve on our board for another term, we thank her for the continuous commitment to Lafleche Credit Union.